
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Friday 29th March, Y3 will be enjoying a day of fun activities at All Saints Church, Driffield.  
 
We will be leaving school after morning registration, and returning to school before the end of 
the school day. Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat and is wearing a pair of 
sensible shoes as we are walking to and from the church. Other than that, children must wear 
school uniform, in order to be easily recognised by church staff. The activity leaders suggest 
trousers are more practical for the activities. Please ensure the children arrive wearing these 
things, as extra clothing and other personal items will take up much needed space! 
 
Children will need a packed lunch on that day. As space is limited, it is requested that children 
bring their lunch in a clearly named carrier bag (no glass bottles please) with as much as 
possible being disposable.  If your child is currently receiving free school meals, they are 
entitled to a free packed lunch for trips.  Please inform the school office, in writing giving at least 
two days’ notice, if you would like a packed lunch providing for your child for this trip.  
 
Although there is a small charge per pupil for some of the activities, this has been subsidised by 
the school. If you are able to help on this trip please talk to your child’s class teacher by 
Wednesday 20th March. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs R Dixon 
Deputy Headteacher & Y3 co-ordinator 
 


